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September 28, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

26th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

RE:
Conservation and Demand Plan


Board File No. RP-2004-0203/EB-2004-0435
In reference to the above noted Order, please accept this letter as a request to extend the deadline for expenditures on our C&DM programs.  We are requesting an extension beyond the deadline set out in the October 29, 2004 letter from Peter H. O’Dell which set the final date for recording costs as September 30, 2007.
Ottawa River Power Corporation’s C&DM program allowed for $296,000. To date, we have spent $216,000. We expect the remaining amount to be spent prior to year end. We would like an extension to be granted to allow C&DM expenditures until December 31, 2007.

If we can provide any additional information, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Douglas Fee, P.Eng.
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